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Background 

ICRP is grateful for the time and effort taken to review and comment on the draft of this 
publication during the public consultation period. Active public consultations are a valuable 
part of developing high-quality publications. Comments are welcome from individuals and 
organisations, and all are considered in revising the draft prior to publication. 

To ensure transparency, comments are submitted through the ICRP website and visible by 
visiting www.icrp.org. 

This document summarises the general themes of the comments and how they were 
considered during preparation of the final report for publication. 

Public Consultation 

This draft report was available for public consultation from 9 August 2022 to 11 November 
2022. The following individual provided comment: Kentaro Manabe, Japan Atomic Energy 
Agency. 

Resolution of Comments 

The comment sought clarification on the methodology used to interpolate S-coefficients at 
non-reference ages greater than 1-year old. Although the draft report contained text which 
attempted to describe this interpolation, an improvement has been made in the revised 
report to assist the reader in finding the description of the interpolation method. 

 

http://www.icrp.org/

